
Year 3 had a great Ɵme at the Black Country Living Museum on  Friday 5th July 2019. They visited the Victorian school and had a 
lesson with a very strict teacher. He was very impressed with their knowledge of Ɵmes tables but unfortunately Mr Rollason was 
given the cane for talking in class! There were lots of shops and buildings to visit that were exactly as they would have been in 
the 1930’s. They visited a chemist, a sweet shop, and a hardware shop  that was taken from Quinton!   

AŌer lunch the children watched a chain maker at work and had a look in a canal boat. Some of them even went to a cinema—
the film was all in black and white.  They finished off the day invesƟgaƟng the limestone rocks at the viewing point and found 
evidence of shell imprints that proved the area had once been under water. 




